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Oldbury Park Primary School
Oldbury Road

Worcester

WR2 6AA
Tel: 01905 424878
Fax: 01905 339326

      office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 
                                                   www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Boyce
Year 6 Spring Term Overview
The children have made an excellent start to the new term.  Our key skill for this half term is ‘Communication’.
During the Spring Term, we will be picking up the pace in preparation for the summer tests and also starting the children’s writing assessments.  We will be having an information meeting for parents with regards to these assessments later in the term.  At the meeting, we will provide dates of the tests, outline the areas that the children are assessed in and answer any other questions that you might have.  

Overleaf, you will find an overview of the areas of the curriculum that the children will be focusing on this term.

PE will usually take place on Wednesday, Thursday or Friday (2 lessons each week), however, we would appreciate it if your child could have their kit in school during the whole week as sometimes changes have to be made to the timetable.  
Homework will continue to be set on a regular basis.  This will consist of Mathletics tasks (to be completed online), completing sections of the CGP books that the children have been provided with (Maths, Reading and Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar) and we will also be setting a termly project homework, where the children will have the opportunity to follow their own interests.  In addition to this, we would expect the children to continue to read at home on a regular basis.  Finally, the children will continue to follow the Read, Write Inc. scheme for spelling in school.  As a follow up, they will be bringing their log books home to work on ‘tricky words’.  
How can you help? 

Please encourage the children to read at home and to practise their times tables. You may also find the following websites, which include resources to support learning, useful to use at home.
www.mathletics.co.uk – the children are able to log in using their username and password.  

www.emaths.co.uk – past SATs papers aplenty!

www.nrich.maths.org  – good for problem solving.

www.woodlands-junior.kent.sch.uk – great general resource to help with homework. All curriculum areas covered.

www.bbc.co.uk/schools - great general resource for all areas.

We look forward to seeing you at the Year 6 Assessments Meeting or the next Parent Consultation evening before February half term but in the meantime, if there is anything you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to speak to us. Don’t forget that we are always on the playground at the end of the day. 

Mr Williams

Mrs Tudge
  
Miss Hill
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